
STUDENT BULLETIN 

Announcement s:

APRIL 21, 1987 

Spring Semester

CHAPEL SCHEDULE _ ^ ,
Tuesday---April 21 - ASB Installation Chapel Friday April 24 - Communion Chapel
Wednesday April,.. 22 - Dr. Ming Mon.-Fri. April 27 - May 1 Finals
Thursday April 23 - Graduates Commissioning

MSA (Married Students): We are having our last activity this year! Since Potlucks are the 
Tavorite with the married folk, we are having a Potluck right before finals, to have a fun 
break away just before we all hit the books. Friday night, April 24, ad 6-30 pm in the 
usual place - Faculty Dining Room in the cafeteria. Babysitting provided. Everyone bring 
a main dish - of anything you like! We will provide the salad and dessert. We love you.

Ushers and Usherettes needed for the Baccalaureate and Graduation ceremonies, May 1 and 2. 
If you would like to assist us please sign up at the receptionist's desk this week. Thanks!

Urgent Need! A student who is fluent in Spanish to work with a gospel team in Ensenada, 
Mexico between the dates of August 17-September 3. This is sponsored by Portland Evangel 
Church. They will pay travel expenses, lodging, and will seek to provide an honorarium. A 
great ministry opportunity. For further information, contact Pastor Vic Varis, Evangel 
Assembly of God, 5001 West Powell, Gresham, OR 97030. Tel. (503) 774-2226 or evenings 660­
1870. A great opportunity for Mexican outreach.

The following students must stop by the Financial Aid Office before they can be cleared for 
finals: Paul Goodman, Gerald Hand, Terry Schmautz, Rebecca Sobrepena, Katie Solan, Greg 
Taylor and Susan Ward.

NOTICE TO THE RETURNING STUDENTS!!! You will need to sign up for a check-in time for next 
fall even though you may have already signed up for classes. There will be other segments 
of the registration process to complete, including going through the Dean of Student s 
check station, registering automobiles, going through billing, the Business Office, and the 
annual photograph, etc. Please come into the Registrar's Office as soon as possible and 
before you leave campus for the summer to do the appointment sign up.

Summer Internship opportunity at First Assembly in Centralia. An excellent opportunity for 
personal enrichment and experience. If you are serious about the ministry, be serious 
about this opportunity. Contact Brent Bennett, First Assembly of God Church at (206) 736­
6443.
ALL BOOKS ARE DUE APRIL 24TH. On the 27th of April, a fine, plus cost of book, plus a 
$35.00 procession fee will be charged on each book. This will be added to your account if 
books are not returned by April 30th.

Summer Ministry Singspiration: Came hear Commissioned, Legacy, New Creation, Refuge and 
Duff Rowden in the Chapel, Tonight at 7 pm.

Soccer: All men students interested in playing soccer for the Fall 1987 season should come 
to a soccer meeting in the cafeteria during the supper hour at 6 pm, on Tuesday, April 21. 
If you are unable to attend see Brother Malcolm. Schedules, practice dates and summer 
conditioning material will be given out at this meeting.



AWARDS ASSEMBLY - April 13, 1987:
* Class Academic Awards for non-graduating students: Tim Buckley, Tim Lord, Kristi Sundberg 
Victoria VanEpps, Yvette Houser, Kelly McCormick, and Toni DelBianco. Certificates: Jay 
Anderson, Coral Howell, Fred Stevens, Katrina Isenberg, Kim Kitchen, Tammy Swant, Linda 
MacDonald, Andreas Tirim, Geoffrey Thomas, John Ridge and Steve Barclay.

* Departmental Academic Awards: Erik Bohlin, John Bunting, Karen Keyser, Matt Chambers, 
Phillip Masters, Daniel Lui, Dave Myhill and William Sands.

* Graduation Academic Honors: BA - Robin Vendelin, AA - Bob Christenson and Certificate - 
Mary Manberg.

* Scholarships Awarded: Linda McDonald, Becky Hodges, Ericka Sweitzer, Julie Haas, Andrea 
Cawlfield, Teresa Girton, Cynthia Feezell and Mike Altig.

* Athletic: Dennis Schmidt, Tonya Ashbrooks, Priscilla Sykes, Chris Montgomery, Rena 
Balzer, Jay Anderson and Russ Tuttle.

* Speech: Paul York and Troy Baxter
* Preaching» Coleen Overly, Larry Cooney and Gary Deskins.
* Student Life Awards: Dareld Chittim, Cheryl Hutson and Dwight Sheets.

Sumner internship in music, piano proficiency desired - Pastor Burnett Hoquiam, A/G - 
Phone (206) 532-9535.

FINANCIAL AID NEWS: Several positions are available for summer employment in the Financial 
Aid Office. Positions involve the instruction and supervision of preschool and elementary 
age children. Positions are available immediately for training and will become full-time 
during the summer vacation. Interested students must have applied for 87-88 and be in 
process of applying for aid for 87-88 and be eligible for the State Work Study program. If 
you are interested in working with this please come into the Financial Aid Office and see 
La Wonna for more details.

Please update your Spring Semester Class Schedule for 1987-88.
Department Crs Title Credit Period Day Room Teacher
Biblical Literature 300 Flying Seminar 2 Eve M F-7 Millard
Mathematics 101 Basic Concepts 4 2nd T-F W-5 Gustafson

of Modern Math
Psychology 100 Study Skills 1 5th TTH A-7 White, D.

LOST AND FOUND: If you lost it, we may have f ound i t. There are books, Bibles, notebooks
coats, umbrellas, etc. at the reception desk. You won'1t want to leave for summer break
without checking for your lost items.

All AA graduates and sophomores that missed the Class Meeting last week - there will be a 
questionaire in your box for you to fill out. Do this as soon as possible, since those are 
questions regarding a chapel service next week. Bring to the receptionist area.

All student with Meal Tickets: Penalty for abuse, students who loan or trade meal tickets 
- forfeit, the contract meal price for the day(s) the ticket is loaned plus an additional 
week. This charge will be made against the students account who has loaned the ticket.

Those that still have not picked up their Yearbook, can do so in the Bookstore this week.

Reserved seat tickets for commencement are available in the Registrar's Office. Each 
graduate is entitled to two. Please come in this week to pick them up.

Debby White is available to teach piano lessons this summer. If interested, see her in the 
Music Center or call at home 821-6875.

All On Campus Students: Move out date for dorms is May 3rd. The last meal served in th> 
cafeteria will be lunch May 2nd. To live on campus this summer you must be approved by the 
Dean of Students and the VP for Business Affairs. Forms at cashier NEXT WEEK!

LAST BULLETIN PRINTED FOR THIS YEAR IS APRIL 28, NEXT TUESDAY. Have a great day!!!


